July 15th, 1941

Lt. Col. C. E. Cross,
#1 Neurological Hospitel , RCAMC,
Canadian Army Overseas.

Dear Colonel Cross:

I have received this rather decent
letter from Bordley and I thought that perhaps you
would like to drop him & note of thanks as they are
donating the Bulletin to No.l. On secnnd thoughts
I am adding the names of the other journals which are
donating their numbers to the Unit, and perhaps you

@%§§t&¥gigg ;gglggggnlotter to each of the boards.

Canadian Medical Association Journal,
Surgery, Gynecology & Obstetrics,
Journal of Neurophysiology,

British Medical Journal,

The Journal of Neurology and Psychiatry,
The Canadian Hospital,

Canadian Public Health Journal,

Yours very sincerely,

WGP/AD
Encl.



